

West Midlands Clinical Network & Senate St Chad's Court 213 Hagley Road, Edgbaston Birmingham B16 9RG



Date: 6th August 2018

Dear Andrea

Re: Coventry and Warwickshire Stroke Update

Thank you for attending the Clinical Senate Council held a meeting on 25th July 2018 and presenting an update on the recommendations made in the Coventry and Warwickshire Stroke Service Reconfiguration Final Report May (2016).

The Clinical Senate Council formed the following opinion:

- The Clinical Senate was assured by the presentation provided by the Coventry and Warwickshire programme team that recommendations identified in the senate review (May 2016) have been actioned.
- Sufficient progress has been made and the senate recognises that there is more work to do.
- The senate noted that there has been an increase in the staffing for SALT (speech and language therapy) and that the SNAAP data is good.
- The senate agreed with the programme team's decision to go to NHSE Assurance Panel in October 2018 and then out to consultation with the general public.

Yours sincerely

Professor Adrian Williams
West Midlands Clinical Senate Chair